





















The first expression of interest for the position of National Team Manager and Coach for the men's or women's National Team were submitted this month.

We have not yet received any interest in the selection panel roles, so if there is someone who you think would be good in that role, please have a chat with them. Selectors will be selected closer to the date.

The UWRA are still finalising the official formal process for selecting these roles, but this information will come out by September 19th. Applications will close on October 14th and the committee will vote on this at the committee meeting on 16th of October and announce the roles at the AGM on November 7th.





Tasmania

The Convicts completed another round of the club's pennant.

6 weeks of games and 2 weeks of finals saw 3 full mixed teams fighting for the (now) legendary President's cup!

back for regular training until the next one...





Trying to stay connected with COVID isolation and lack of pool time, join us for a UWRA QUIZ NIGHT ON 24th of September. RSVP on Facebook here

Another great way to fight chlorine deprivation will be Bass Bash, still planned in Tassie!

The event has been postponed to 6th and 7th November due to the recent COVID developments, but we still have 2 days of friendly games and party planned!

Review the minutes of the latest UWRA meeting here





